
 

 

Balfour Beatty VINCI (BBV) is working in partnership HS2 Ltd to build the new railway in your 

area. To support this and ensure the safety of the public we will be closing a section of Hints 

19 Public Right of Way as shown on the map below. This closure will be in place until 2025.  

 

 

 

Hints 19 Public Right of Way 

(PRoW) closure 
The closure will be place from Monday 13 March 2023 
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain.  

If you have any questions about the footpath closure, our HS2 Helpdesk team are available 

all day, every day, to answer your enquiries via: 

Freephone: 08081 434 434 

Minicom: 08081 456 472 

Email: hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

Find out more about our work in your area at: hs2inyourarea.co.uk 

Reference number: HS2-MW-BBV-Ph1-Ar-No-N2-Prog-works-17-16/01/2023 
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